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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION IV
€11 RYAN PLAZA DRIVE, SUITE 1000
ARLINGTON, TEXAS 76012

g 2 00T 879

Docket No. 99900275/79-01

Reuter-Stokes
Attn: Mr. R. A. Kempe
President

18539 South Miles Parkway
Cleveland, Chic 44128

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of September 20, 1979, in response to our letter
dated Auvgust 23, 1979, with an enclosure. We have no further questions at
this time. We will review your corrective action during a future inspection.

Sincerely,

TP =
Uldis Potapovs, Chief
Vendor Inspection Branédh
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